NEDFi, Guwhati
02-11-2021
Sub: Rescheduling of Pre-Bid Meeting & VC Link Details

This is inform all concerned that the pre-bid meeting for RFP No: NEDFi/HRM/2020-21/01(RFP for
Selection of Consultant for undertaking a study for restructuring of NEDFi) has been rescheduled from
05/11/2021 to at 11-00 AM on 08/11/2021.

Interested Consultants are requested to email us at hrm@nedfi.com for obtaining zoom meeting link.

Sd/-

DGM(HR), NEDFi
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